
September 15, 2009 

Sportsmen backed the acquisition of the addition lands when the government took it over and we were 

promised it would be used for recreational purposes. Before that I used to spend a lot of time with Wayne 

Davidson at his WD Ranch and held many boy scout activities there. I am in favor of the Florida 

WildlifeCommission's views on how this land shoud be managed and utilized. Please return it to the 

sportsmen so that our children and grandchildres can have the same rich experience that I did for so 

many years. 
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